
Letter from Jayne as Service Manager
and Ofsted Registered Manager  

I am writing to let you know that I will be 
leaving my role as Service Manager here 
at Beacon House at the end of August this 
year. I will have had direct contact with 
some of you across the 9 years that I have 
worked here, and others of you will have 
seen me in passing around the building or
seen my photograph on the wall or website. 

It has been a very busy last 9 years and I have enjoyed getting to know
some of you and simply being in touch with others of you. It has been
great to see Beacon House grow and be able to offer help and support
to so many people over that time and I have really enjoyed being part of
things here 

Whilst I am now looking forward to a little more time to myself beyond
August; I am confident that others will follow in my role and support
and assist you as necessary.

Jayne Hemming


